
  ATTACHMENT A 
      

 

HDR Engineering, Inc. 
Agreement No. C-1-3643 Fact Sheet 

  
 
1. February 14, 2022, Agreement No. C-1-3643, $9,110,101, approved by the  

Board of Directors (Board). 
 

 The agreement was executed on August 8, 2022, for the preparation of plans, 
specifications, and estimates for the State Route 55 Improvement Project 
between Interstate 5 and State Route 91. 

 
2. August 30, 2024, Amendment No. 1 to Agreement No. C-1-3643, $0, approved by 

the Contracts Administration and Materials Management Department. 
 

 To modify the key personnel for HDR Engineering, Inc. 
 To add subconsultant EGP Consulting, Inc., to provide environmental 

revalidation services and permits. 
 
3. February 10, 2025, Amendment No. 2 to Agreement No. C-1-3643, $1,238,501 

pending approval by the Board. 
 

 For additional design services for right-of-way engineering services, new 
electrical components, new drainage system, overhead signage, retaining wall 
aesthetics, updated irrigation design, and additional reports based on the 
California Department of Transportation requirements. 
 

Total funds committed to HDR Engineering, Inc., after approval of Amendment No. 2 to  
Agreement No. C-1-3643: $10,348,602. 


